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February 2024 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

Kingdom Men: 

Feb. 3 

Alabaster Offering:  

Feb. 11 

Ash Wednesday: 

 Feb. 14 

Women’s Ministry: 

Feb. 27 

January Worship  

Attendance:  56 

 Tithes: $9,388 

Offering: $1,035 

Sunday Worship 
10AM 

www.montrosenazarenechurch.org 

Pastoral Staff  

Pastor Buddy  

& Kim Cook 

Otto Yerke DTS  

Testimony 

Come and hear 

about Otto’s DTS 

trip to Spain and 

Morrocco on Sunday 

morning,  

February 18, during 

Worship.  

“Alabaster lays foundations that provide places where people 
 worship, heal, and learn. And every time you participate in  

Alabaster giving, your contributions not only lay foundations, but 
you are engaged in enabling people in all kinds of contexts to  
worship God, heal and be healed, and learn more about the 

 goodness and grace of God.“ 
 

This year is the 75th anniversary of Alabaster Offering! 

February 
11th  is  

Alabaster  
Offering!  

Kingdom Men  

Bible Study 

Saturday, Feb. 3rd, 8 AM 

“It’s Not Too Late” by Tony Evans 
Ask Pastor Buddy or Darrell if you 

have any questions. 



2024 Church Directory 

The 2024 church directory will be printed soon. 
Thank you for updating your information! They 
will be available in February. We will announce 

in the bulletin and Powerpoint once they are 
available. 

Find us online! 

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, February 14. 

Palm Sunday is March 24. 

Holy Week is March 25-29.  

Easter is March 31st. 

montrosenazarenechurch.org 

Youtube: MNCfirst Nazarene 

Facebook.com/mncfirst  

 

Women’s Ministry Fellowship 
Tuesday, Feb. 27,  

6:30 PM 

Leanne Theel will be the speaker. 

Contact Carolyn Cohick or 

Judy Pratt for more info.  

     Celebrating 50 Years! 
You’re invited to an anniversary party honoring 

Darrell & Mary Kastendieck!  

Sunday, March 3, 12:30 PM  

at The Grove in Delta (1970 S. Main St.)  

Lunch provided! 

 

Please RSVP by Feb. 17th 
to Jennifer at (970) 596-6611 


